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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A24-034 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: June 4, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: GeorgiaFIRST and Augusta University Financials Release 5.94/1.64 set 
for June 7-8 
 

 
 

GeorgiaFIRST and Augusta University Financials Release 5.94/1.64 will take place June 

7-8. The financials systems will be unavailable from 11:00 p.m. Friday, June 7, 2024 

until noon on Saturday, June 8, 2024. 
 

The following applications will not be available during this scheduled maintenance 
window: 

¶ GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials production (FPROD) 

¶ PSQUEST access 

¶ GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace access     
¶ Expenses and ePro Self-Service Portal  
¶ Augusta University PeopleSoft Financials Production (AUFPROD) 

¶ Health eShop Access 

June 5-6 downtime reminder 

Additionally, these systems will also be unavailable for maintenance from 11 p.m. 
Wednesday, June 5, until 2 a.m. Thursday, June 6. 
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